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Steel flood doors installed at rugby club devastated by floods 
 
The Flood Company has recently completed the supply and installation of steel flood 
doors at Heath Rugby Union Football Club in Halifax, West Yorkshire. 
 

Like many homeowners and businesses in the Calderdale 
area, the rugby club was devastated by the flooding that 

occurred over the Christmas and New Year Period in 2015. 
 
The first photo, taken at the height of the flooding, shows 

just how bad things got. But, thanks to the help of club 
members and countless volunteers who carried out the 
clean up job, the club 

is back on its feet. 
 
To prevent and 

minimise damage caused by any future flooding, Heath Rugby 
Union Club turned to Huddersfield-based The Flood Company to 

install four Steel Flood Doors. 
 
More information on The Flood Company Steel Flood Doors at 

http://thefloodcompany.co.uk/product/steel-flood-doors/ 
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